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Welcome to the 2024-2025 Academic Year 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I trust this letter finds you and your family well after the summer break. I also wish to extend my sincerest 
thanks for your patience in relation to our slightly later start date.  We are all very eager for pupils to return. 
 
Over the last 3 days, staff have been exceptionally busy across all sites getting ready for the new term. This has 
included statutory training in manual handling, team teach, medical interventions, fire evacuation and school 
vision, ethos and culture. In addition, we have been very busy moving into a part of our new extension and we 
are now using 2 brand new classrooms. This has involved a lot of moving furniture and resources across the 
school which is why we needed the additional day.  
 
I will write again very shortly with a summary of our school improvement priorities for this year. The new build 
will of course form an important part along with continued development of our curriculum and assessment 
arrangements. We’ve been busy planning some really exciting learning opportunities based around our whole 
school theme of ‘The Great Outdoors’. In the near future, we would like to invite parents into school to hear 
about our curriculum developments in order that everyone is fully involved. 
 
I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new pupils and their families. I am sure you will thoroughly enjoy 
being part of the Trinity Fields family. If you need anything or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me or any member of the leadership team. 
 

Changes to contact details/health care needs 
At this point in the year, could you please inform us of any changes to telephone numbers, addresses, 
emergency contacts and any other relevant information. It is also really important that we know of any changes 
to health care needs. I will write separately in a few days with a summary of our health care needs policy. 
 

Traffic Management 
Thank you so much for your patience as always with traffic management. A reminder to parents 
dropping/collecting their pupils to and from school to be vigilant and mindful in the surrounding roads as there 
is a lot of traffic at the start and end of the day. In addition, if you are visiting school throughout the day, please 
be mindful that the car park is essentially a construction site during the day with lots of moving vehicles. The 
gate person is provided by the contractor and will assist in crossing the car park. 
 
With very best wishes as always, 
 
 
 
Dave Jenkins 
Executive Headteacher, Trinity Fields School & Resource Centre 

 

Learning together in a changing world, creating success for all 

Developing all pupils as ambitious, enterprising, ethical and healthy learners 


